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September 8,1986 .
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard E. Cunningham Director
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety, NMSS

FROM:
'

Frank Ingram, Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs

SUBJECT: PROPOSED AMENDMENT OF PARTS 30 AND 32

This replies to your September 4 memorandum. The Office of Public
Affairs agrees that, since the proposed amendments fomalize existing
practice, a public announcement is not needed.

he ._ _.

Franh Ingram
Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs
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NOTE: On 10/1/86 Mr. Ingram confinned
by phone that this memorandum
provides Office level concurrence.

S en Baggett, NMSS

8703200325 070304
PDR PR
30 52FR2540 PDR

- . _ _ . _ _ _ _ . ~ . _ _ _ . . _ _ __ . . - - _ _ . _ - - - - . . _ _ _ _ _ __.___i-__._ __117 _T' ^ 1- _ -


